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July 23, 2024 

 

 

TO:  Members of the Public Safety Committee 

 

FROM: Eric Nycz, City Attorney  

 

Re:  Proposed Revision to MMC 10.010(3) – Speed Limits 

 

Issue Presented 

 

While reviewing speed limits throughout the City of Manitowoc for another matter, City GIS Coordinator 

Jeremy DuChateau identified streets where speed limits were not accurately represented in the MMC.  

Specifically, the change from Dewey Street to Crawford Boulevard was never updated, as well as an error with 

Viebahn Street, which does not intersect with Rapids Road, though the MMC currently notes that it does. 

 

These proposed changes will not impact any signage, but they will clean up the language and render the posted 

speed limits in those areas enforceable, as they are not technically enforceable at this moment. 

 

Staff requests that the Committee accept the proposed changes to the ordinance and pass the revised ordinance.  

Thank you for your consideration. 

 

  


